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Construction Progress Report #33

Joe Saenz, Construction Manager

Renovation Committee Chair


Electrical wall switches, outlets and LED ceiling lights have been installed throughout our space. Eight new 
plug-in electrical floor outlets have also been installed in the gallery. A critical panel to distribute three- 
phase power to the HVAC system was also installed. Establishing service to the HVAC units will enable us 
to get a final inspection this month. Next week, installation of the long awaited track lighting system is 
scheduled to begin. It will be a key characteristic of our gallery and classroom space.


We are almost finished dry fitting the countertops and sinks for the clean up stations. The plumber has 
been notified to start connecting our fixtures soon thereafter.


Our volunteers continue pre-painting doors and trim pieces for final installation once the floor is finished. 


A flurry of activity to the May 19 grand opening lies ahead.


Thank you for your continued support.


Joe


 


THE PACE QUICKENS AS WE ENTER THE HOME STRETCH  
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Michael Bednarski paints the plaster left in place on 
the exposed brick wall at the north end of the gallery.

When Everything Feels Like An Uphill Struggle, 


Just Think Of The View From The Top.
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